
August Newsletter – 8/4/23 

Good Afternoon Innovation Tech Families.  I want to thank you, your students, and our faculty and staff for an amazing 

first two days of the 23-24 school year.  It feels great to have students back on campus.  The energy and positive attitudes 

from students is exhilarating.  Students have been following campus expectations and it is appreciated. Thank you again 

for entrusting us with your student. 

  

A few reminders as we move forward: 

• We will have laptop distribution next week during English classes.  Please make sure to fill out the laptop 

authorization form and send it in with your student to give to their English teacher.  

• We will be taking ID photos next week.  Once your student has an ID, they will be expected to wear it every day. 

• Thank you for your patience with drop off and pick up.  Please remember campus opens at 7:30am for 

students.  When you drop off your student, please pull all the way forward in the parking bay filling in any space 

and then follow the arrows and cones to exit.  When picking up your student, please pull all the way forward and 

follow the arrows and cones to exit.  If you arrive before 3:10pm to pick up your student, you will be directed to 

park in the parking lot and wait for your student.  We can't block Tucson Marketplace with our car line.  If you 

don't want to wait in the car line, you are welcome to park in one of the dirt lots to wait for your student. You may 

not park on Tucson Marketplace to pick up your student as this blocks traffic. Thank you for assisting us with 

ensuring a safe arrival and dismissal for everyone.  We appreciate you working with us as we navigate the parking 

situation.  

• Please review the student handbook and dress code information.  Only water bottles are allowed in the 

classrooms.  Any outside food or drinks must be consumed in the event center before class.  Students will be 

asked to place cell phones in a phone caddy in their classrooms.  We promote professional skills on our campus 

and encourage students to dress for success.  Hats and hoodies are not permitted to be worn on campus or in the 

building.  All tops must be long enough to always cover the midriff.  Parents and guardians will be contacted to 

bring a change of clothes for students not adhering to dress code. Your support with this matter is appreciated. 

Dates to keep in mind: 

  

August 8,9             ITHS Class Assemblies  

August 18              Senior Sunrise  

August 21              Picture Day (make-up ID day)  

August 22              Open House: Start in Event Center 6:00pm  

August 23              Professional Learning Day – No school for students  

August 30              Senior Parent Meeting – 6pm  

  

  

Please visit Innovation Tech High School web site and facebook page for additional information about events happening 

at ITHS. 

  

https://intechhs.tusd1.org 

https://www.facebook.com/InnovationTechHS 

  

Please email me any questions. 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
 

Patricia Hurley  

Principal - Innovation Tech High School 

520-372-8705 

patricia.hurley@tusd1.org 
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